Special rules for back-to-back FL events

REGISTRATION CLOSED FOR BACK-TO-BACK FLORIDA EVENTS
New Smyrna Beach, Feb 24-25 and Ponce Inlet, March 2-3 event registration is closed. 
Please join the private Prime East WhatsApp group as soon as possible via the link in the registration reminder/info email. Send a text to Andrea Swayne at 714-915-1652 if you did not receive the Feb. 7 email.
SPECIAL RULES/INSTRUCTIONS FOR BACK-TO-BACK FLORIDA EVENTS ONLY
• Surfers who are not able to attend both FL events may register and pay for the event they will miss, and then check in during the event they are attending, to receive points for the one they are missing.
• Check in must be done during the one of two FL events you’re actually surfing in.
• A surfer may only do this with one of the Florida events.
• Receiving points for the one event not attended may only be granted if the surfer is registered/paid for the missing event in advance (before the New Smyrna registration cutoff Feb. 26 at 11:59 p.m.) and then checks in, in person, at the event they are surfing in.
• For qualification to USA Championships in June and requalification for Prime, surfers must do (or receive points for) at least 3 of 4/5 events.
• Please email andrea@usasurfing.org or send a WhatsApp message as soon as possible to let us know if you will be surfing in one and checking in for points for the other. We need this info in order to correctly seed the events.
PLEASE JOIN THE PRIME EAST PRIVATE WhatsApp GROUP ASAP
Please click the link or scan the QR code in the Feb. 7 registration reminder/info email to join the USA Surfing Prime West WhatsApp group right away. We are adding this as an additional means of communication to keep you better informed of event info and news. Emails, Instagram posts, and website posts will continue, but for the quickest in-competition and other important updates, WhatsApp will be the primary communication method. Please email andrea@usasurfing.org if you need the link.
